
- 1 -

PRESS RELEASE

Support the Texas Adopt-A-Beach Program with a
Specialty License Plate

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
May 30, 2024

Contact: Kimberly Hubbard
(512) 936-9582
media@glo.texas.gov

AUSTIN — Today, Texas Land Commissioner Dawn Buckingham, M.D. is asking
Texans to consider ordering a 2024 Adopt-A-Beach specialty license plate to benefit the
Adopt-A-Beach program’s all-volunteer effort to keep trash off Texas beaches.

"As Land Commissioner and a Texan who lived on the Texas coast for over a decade,
keeping our beaches clean and thriving is essential to the habitats that live there,"
said Commissioner Buckingham. "The GLO's Adopt-A-Beach (AAB) program plays an
important part in ensuring we exceed those standards. By showing your support with
a unique AAB license plate, you'll help reduce litter on Texas beaches while providing
coastal education to Texas children."
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The specialty license plate features a photo by Texas' own Kenny Braun, a renowned
local photographer who's work has been featured in Garden and Gun, Texas Monthly,
Wired, Southern Living, Texas Highways, This Old House Magazine and more.

To learn more and purchase a specialty plate, click the button below!

 

Learn More

https://texasadoptabeach.org/contribute/license-plates/index.html?utm_medium=website&utm_source=pressrelease#search

